NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

All interested persons are hereby given notice that the Oklahoma Department of Transportation
(ODOT) is proposing to construct an interchange at US 81 Duncan Bypass and Beech Avenue. The
public meeting is scheduled for 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m, November 17, 2005 at the Simmons
Community Center, Wild Horse Room, Suites A & B, located at 800 N. 29th Street, Duncan,
Oklahoma.

The purpose of the meeting is to complete the federal requirements to re-evaluate the environmental
impacts and to inform the public of the Department's findings on the proposal to construct an
interchange at US 81 Duncan Bypass and Beech Avenue in the City of Duncan, Stephens County.

ODOT strives to accommodate the needs of all residents, including those who may be disabled. If
you would like to attend this meeting but find it difficult because of a disability, architectural barrier,
or another special need, please contact Mr. Craig Moody at (405) 522-1465 or by writing the
Oklahoma Department of Transportation, Planning & Research Division, 200 Northeast 21* Street,
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73105.

OKLAHOMA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION



	Page 1

